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Memorandum 
To:   Mayor and Town Council 

From:   Emily L. Kyriazi, Town Manager 

Re:    Sidewalk Snow Removal Policy Public Hearing Dates   

 Background: In response to the Town residents, the Town Council has developed a snow removal policy for the 
Town owned sidewalks and sidewalks generally, located within the Town. The draft of the Sidewalk Snow Removal 
Policy is attached to this memo along with a map, specifically highlighting the sidewalks along Washington Street 
and northside of Jefferson Street that the Town will maintain.  

The proposed date for the Public Hearing will be August 5, 2024 at 7:00 pm.  

Town Staff will post on the website, social media, newsletter and mobile app several times prior to the public 
hearing. Once adopted the information will be widely shared prior to the winter season and first snow fall. 
Reminders will be sent accordingly right before, during and after the first winter weather event.  

Directive: Town Staff shall proceed with publishing the public notice in the newspaper for the August 5, 2024 
public hearing and share the information appropriately with the community.  
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